

Sutton Mencap Charity Company 8 Stanley Park Road Wallington SM6 0EU

020 8647 8600 info@suttonmencap.org.uk

Sutton Mencap Charity Company Twenty-fifth Annual General Meeting

Thursday 23rd October, 10.30 am

St Patrick's Church Park Hill Road, Wallington, SM6 0RQ

The Trustees of Sutton Mencap are pleased to invite you to our 25th Annual General meeting.

Papers for the meeting will be available on our website at www.suttonmencap.org.uk. If you require a hard copy of the papers, please contact us.

Company members have the right to nominate themselves to stand for election to the Board of Trustees. Please inform us by 15th October if you would like to stand.

Following the business of the meeting, we will have presentations on the work of our adults and children's services. You are also welcome to stay for a light lunch.

We ask that members confirm their attendance by e-mail at info@suttonmencap.org.uk or by telephone on 020 8647 8600.

We look forward to welcoming you all to the meeting.